## **PC Committee**

From:

Stacy Ellamar < sellamar@prp-hawaii.com>

Sent:

Monday, October 17, 2016 4:07 PM

To:

PC Committee

Cc:

Christopher Delaunay

Subject:

FW: PC-21

Councilmember Don Couch Chair, Maui County Council Planning Committee Maui County Council 200 South High Street Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 96793

TRANSMITTED VIA E-MAIL: pc.committee@mauicounty.us

Dear Councilmember Couch,

Pacific Resource Partnership (PRP) is a not-for-profit organization that represents the Hawaii Regional Council of Carpenters, the largest construction union in the state, and more than 240 of Hawaii's top contractors. Through this unique partnership, PRP has become an influential voice for responsible construction and an advocate for creating a stronger, more sustainable Hawaii in a way that promotes a vibrant economy, creates jobs and enhances the quality of life for all residents.

It is our understanding that the full council has referred to the Planning Committee legislation commonly known as PC-21 designed to clarify the relationship between land use designations in community plans and uses and standards established by zoning. This clarification has our full support and we respectfully request that the PC-21 item be placed on your committee's agenda as soon as possible.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Christopher Delaunay
Government Relations Manager